
 
June 2025 

 

 
NISSEI CORPORATION 

 

Notification of Response to Dechlorane Plus 
 
We appreciate your continued support of our business. 
This notification is to inform you about our response to the substances newly added to Annex 
A (Elimination) of the Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs).  
 

 
■Products Affected 

Series 
Motor 
Power 

Motor  
Type 

Gearhead 
Type 

Induction Gearmotor 
0.1kW to 2.2kW W/ Brake 

G3 Type 
H2 Type 

IPM Gearmotor F・FA・F3 Type 
Battery Powered 

Gearmotor 
0.75kW W/ Brake 

APG Type 
F3 Type 

 
 
■Response Details 
For the components of the products mentioned above, we will switch to components that do not 
contain Dechlorane Plus.  
This change will not affect the general specifications, performance specifications functions, and 
external dimensions of the products. 
 
 
■Schedule 
This change will take effect for shipments on August 4, 2025. 
Note: This applies to items with MFG No. starting with the first two digits "58". 
 
 
■Contact（TEL） 
 NISSEI CORPORATION         
  Overseas Sales Office︓+81-566-92-5312 
 

 
 
 
 
 


